
I-25/University Avenue Interchange
After several years of studies, public input, and engineering design, a contractor 
has been selected to rebuild the University Avenue and I-25 interchange. An 
equipment staging area has been prepared and is currently in use in anticipation of 
the January 2, 2020 construction start date (two-year construction duration). The 
project will include the following improvements:

• New University Avenue Bridge over I-25 to accommodate growth

• Triviz underpass of University Avenue

• Continuation of Triviz multi-use path to connect to NMSU bike lanes

• New exit ramp from southbound I-25 directly to NMSU beneath University Avenue

• Roundabouts merging traffic on both sides of University/Triviz underpass

• New entrance ramp from NMSU to I-25 southbound

• Roadway improvements to University Avenue from Triviz to Las Alturas to accommodate 
pedestrians and bicycles.



More 
information 
available at 
http://www.i25-
university.com/

http://www.i25-university.com/


Electric Scooters

• Spring 2019:  NMSU trial electric scooter program to 
determine the feasibility of permanently implementing.

• RFP issued early 2019 to bring scooters to campus via a 
qualified vendor(s); an RFP evaluation committee was 
formed, proposals ranked, and a vendor identified as the 
most qualified to implement a safe and effective scooter 
transportation program to our campus.

• A vendor recommendation was made to NMSU President 
Floros on August 30, and an E-Scooter Safety Study is 
currently being conducted.
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